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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

GALLERY: CASNR photographers document lasting western lifestyle
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Ten photography students from the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications traveled 1,300 miles in West Texas and central New Mexico during the two-week, "Maymester" course, ACOM 2303 Digital Imaging in Agriculture. The course, led by Assistant Professor of Practice Lindsay Kennedy, used field-based experiences to teach the basics of photography, including composition, exposure and storytelling.

IN THE SPOTLIGHT
LA researchers evaluate Llano Estacado from a big-data perspective
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Eric Bernard, chair of the Department of Landscape Architecture, is investigating new data resources to help manage the landscape of the Llano Estacado in order to preserve its natural beauty, playa lake recharge, and biodiversity functions critical to migratory birds and invertebrate species, as well as livestock. "The benefits of this project are many," Bernard said. 

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Homecoming Breakfast set for Oct. 19 in Student Union Building
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CASNR officials are inviting friends from across campus and the region to the college's 58th Annual Homecoming Breakfast on Oct. 19 at Texas Tech's Student Union Building at 15th Street and Akron Ave. The breakfast, which starts at 8 a.m., will be held in the Red Raider Ballroom. The event is free; however, to offset the cost program officials are encouraging a $20 donation.

Career Fair Employer Reception

       Red Raider Lounge

       Student Union Building

       4 p.m.; Tuesday, Sept.24, 2019

58th Homecoming Breakfast

       Red Raider Ballroom

       Student Union Building

       8-10 a.m.; Saturday, Oct. 19, 2019

92nd Pig Roast

       Lubbock Civic Center

       6:30 p.m.; Thursday, Nov. 7, 2019

Fall Commencement

       United Supermarkets Arena

       Saturday, Dec. 14, 2019


	

	
	The more ranchers can increase the marbling in beef cattle, the better the beef and the higher the price it can fetch at auction or when it is sold. Texas Tech’s Brad Johnson, the Gordon W. Davis Regent's Chair in Meat Science and Muscle Biology, hopes to unlock one of those secrets to beef marbling without making the cattle fatter and unhealthy. Thanks to a $239,693 grant from the USDA, Johnson and other researchers hope to identify the means by which development of intramuscular adipose tissue, or marbling, can be promoted without also increasing subcutaneous adipose tissue, or back fat. "This research would improve the sustainability of beef production worldwide if we can find novel ways to improve marbling without increasing the obesity or adiposity of the cattle," Johnson said. >> more
CASNR hosts national U.S. Farm Report, AgriTalk College Road Show programs
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Television and radio production crews from U.S. Farm Report and AgriTalk used Texas Tech’s iconic Dairy Barn this month as the backdrop for their national shows while interviewing CASNR economic and scientific leaders. The shows highlighted the research being done within CASNR that affect all aspects of agriculture, as well as recent efforts to establish Texas' first veterinary school in more than 100 years.

CASNR’s Herrera-Estrella leads sequencing of avocado genome
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Scientists including CASNR’s own Luis Herrera-Estrella have sequenced the avocado genome, shedding light on the ancient origins of this buttery fruit and laying the groundwork for future improvements to farming. The project was led by the National Laboratory of Genomics for Biodiversity in Mexico, Texas Tech and the State University of New York at Buffalo. 

GALLERY: CASNR's annual Ag Fest sets stage for successful fall semester
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Just days after the start of a new semester, members of CASNR’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center hosted their annual Ag Fest at the AFS Livestock Arena. Student organizations were represented, as well as opportunities to speak with faculty, along with university guests and representatives. The program was accompanied by a live country-and-western band, and hamburger and chips dinner was provided.

Scott Collins joins CASNR's Department of Natural Resources Management
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Scott Collins has been named an assistant professor of fisheries and aquatic sciences in the Department of Natural Resources Management, effective Sept. 1. The Michigan native is interested in the ecological ties that bind aquatic and terrestrial ecosystems. He’s been focused on how landscape disturbances, invasive species, climate change, and other factors influence the health and integrity of aquatic ecosystems.

NRM alums Blair, McEwen spotlighted in new INSP ‘Burn Boss’ television show
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Keith Blair and Lubbock's Matthew McEwen, both graduates of the Department of Natural Resources Management, are featured in a new INSP television show called the "Burn Boss." The show follows Certified Burn Manager Blair and his crew as they ignite prescribed burns across Texas, while protecting people and land from wildfires. A Burn Boss promotional video is available here.
NRM’s Clint Boal garners American Ornithological Society honor
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An expert in birds of prey with the Department of Natural Resources Management has been elected as a 2019 American Ornithological Society Elective Member, an honor based on significant contributions to ornithology. Clint Boal, who serves as a professor and assistant leader of the Texas Cooperative Fish and Wildlife Research Unit at the university, received the honor last month. 

Texas Tech’s Department of Plant & Soil Science adds new plant pathologist
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Cecilia Monclova-Santana, an expert in plant pathology, has been named an assistant professor (25 percent) and extension specialist (75 percent) with Texas Tech's Department of Plant and Soil Science and the Departments of Plant Pathology and Microbiology at Texas A&M University, effective July 1. The Puerto Rico native is focused on fungal and nematode populations affecting cotton and peanuts. 

Muntazar Monsur joins CASNR’s Department of Landscape Architecture
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Muntazar Monsur, an expert in measuring environment-behavior relationships in children's environments, has been named an assistant professor within the Department of Landscape Architecture, effective Sept. 1. One of his primary goals is to collaborate with different departments and units of the university and the city/state to develop a long-term research plan focused on a holistic approach of childhood development.

PSS’s Plowman inducted into American Institute of Floral Designers
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Russ Plowman, an instructor of horticulture with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, has been recognized by the American Institute of Floral Designers as a recipient of its Accredited in Floral Design Designation and has been inducted into the American Institute of Floral Designers. The honor was present during a special ceremony took place July at the AIFD's 2019 Symposium 'Awaken' in Las Vegas.

Print, online issue of award-winning ‘The Agriculturist’ now available
[image: image15.jpg]


The latest print issue of the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications' magazine, The Agriculturist, has been delivered and is available at several locations across CASNR. The 122-page, student-led magazine's cover story features Taking the Reins: Crofoot Family Makes Lasting Impact on Texas Tech Equestrian Center by Lucchese Cogdell of Silverton.
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